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Visit Hub

Visit our COVID-19 hub for additional resources   
UnitedHealthcare Community & State teams are working around the clock to tackle 
the challenges introduced by COVID-19, both in and out of the doctor’s office. Visit 

our COVID-19 page for the latest insights and resources.

Read Blog

Helping support the vital work of FQHC's 

Federally-qualified health centers (FQHCs) are the first point of entry to the health Federally-qualified health centers (FQHCs) are the first point of entry to the health 
care system for one in 12 people in America. The number of individuals depending 
on FQHCs is rising, while resources for these clinics are increasingly strained due to 
the spread of COVID-19. Learn how we’re helping to support the vital work of these 
centers during the pandemic in a new co-authored blog post by Catherine Anderson, 
Senior Vice President of Policy & Strategy of UnitedHealthcare Community & State 
and Dr. Stephen Cha, Chief Medical Officer of UnitedHealthcare Community & State.

Read Blog

Vulnerable Populations to Receive Relief 
During COVID-19   

In a new blog, UnitedHealthcare Community & State Chief Executive Officer, 
Heather Cianfrocco details how our teams nationwide are introducing new support 
systems, grants and resources needed to provide care to the country’s most 

vulnerable populations during the COVID-19 pandemic. 
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